
Glencross Mennonite Church
Box 1719, Morden MB R6M 1B5 

www.glencrosschurch.com

9 am & 11am - Worship Services
10 am - Sunday School

 Let the morning

 bring me word
 of your unfailing love  

for I have put 
my trust in you.

  Psalm 143:8

http://www.glencrosschurch.com
http://www.glencrosschurch.com


 

Sunday - October 25th, 2020

Message: Pastor Peter Redekopp
Sermon Title: Under the Power of Sin

Scripture: Rom. 3:1-20

Next Sunday - Message - Victor Engbrecht
__________________________________________

Dual Services and Sunday School

In order to comply with the current Covid-19 restrictions, 
we will be making the change to two services.  The early  
Church Service will begin at 9 am. Sunday School begins 
at 10 am and the second Church Service will be at 11 am.

THIS WEEK

Wednesday
 Sr Youth Service Project 
Meet 7pm @ Faith Mission.

Thursday
 7 pm @ church - Bob & Anna’s care group. Please 
read 1 Peter 1 starting @ verse 13. Please bring your bibles and a 
small snack to share.

October is Pastor Appreciation month. Please take the time 
to praise God for the gift of our two Pastor couples as well as 
make a special  effort to encourage them in some way and 
thank them for their faithful service and ministry to us.



       COMING UP

November 8th (Sunday)
- Deacon Commissioning Service - more details to come

November 24th (Tuesday)
- Fall Congregational Meeting - 7pm @ church

Be Still
and know that I am

God.
PSALM FORTY SIX: TEN

_____________________________________________________________

take note

- A volunteer is needed to help in the Library. If you are 
interested or want to see a job description, please contact 
Stephen Peters.

- The B and A Board is looking for people interested in 
learning to operate the sound booth. If this interests you, 
please contact Adrian Hoeppner.

- November 9 & 10 - Winkler Bible Camp's  Annual Fall 
Fundraising Banquets at 6:30pm nightly. Come and hear a 
report of how our Summer was and what we're up to  now. 
This event will  follow all COVID-19 guidelines to ensure the 
safety of our staff and guests. Please call the office at 
204-325-9519 to make a reservation.


